Wilbur, Wa
Jan 7-‘16

Dear Rose,



POST CARD
I received your x-mas cards and was pleased

To received them.  I suppose you 

had a good time during holidays.

I hope you have a good teacher and

that you are learning well.  It has 

been 11 degrees below zero with a lot of snow.

If you were here you could have a good sleigh

ride.   Write again my Dear.

From Grand Ma
